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Interest 

 

 

 

for a letter from 

Superintendent 

Jeannine DeFalco 

January is   

School Board 

Recognition 

Month 

School will be 

closed on      

Monday,         

January 21st in 

honor of Dr. 

Martin Luther 

King Jr  

 

2018-19        

Yearbooks        

Now On Sale!  

 

PTA General 

Meeting       

Tuesday,         

Jan 15th         

6:30 PM 

 

Congratulations to Keith our KTES Spelling Bee 

Champion and to runner up Paityn! 

Congratulations to all the participants!                    

You all did a SUPER JOB!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Good Luck to Keith in the next round!      

 

 

Knowlton Knight Award 
Congratulations to our December Knowlton Knight 

Citizen of the Month Award Recipients: 

Colt G & Brigette S 
Both were nominated because they demonstrated the 

characteristics of a KTES GOOD CITIZEN! 



POWER UP WITH SCHOOL BREAKFAST! 

Fuel up with a balanced breakfast and be ready to learn! KTES is 

happy to offer breakfast to students as part of the School   

Breakfast Program. Breakfast is available daily for all students. 

Cost is $1.50 for students.  

For those who currently qualify for reduced price lunch the cost is .30 cents.                

Eligible free lunch students are also entitled to free breakfast.  

CAFETERIA NEWS: 
 

From the Cafeteria: 
 

 Please note that the cost of 

the daily lunch for the 2018-

2019 school year is $3.25. 

 Please visit the parent portal 

to see a record of your child’s 

food service account. If you 

have any questions, please 

contact the office.  

 Need to put $ on your child’s 

lunch account?  You can also 

do this on the parent portal. 

 If you receive an automated 

phone call regarding your 

child’s lunch account, please 

settle the account promptly.  

 Breakfast is not served on 

Delayed Opening Days.  

 NEW ITEM...Beginning 

January 10th,  Yogurt    

Parfaits will be served for 

breakfast on Thursdays. 

 

 

Attention Parents: 

Regarding our School Breakfast   
Program...Please note that    

Breakfast is NOT AVAILABLE on 

Delayed Opening Days.  







   KN O WL TON  N EWS  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January is School Board Recognition Month 

Thank you Knowlton Twp. Board of Education 
Members for your dedication to Knowlton Twp.   

Elementary School, our community                          

and our students!  

 

KEEP CLIPPING BOX TOPS 

for Knowlton Twp. Elementary 

School.  Help us raise funds  

by continuing   to clip for our  

February 2019 collection day!    

 

 

 

 

2018—2019  

Knowlton Twp. Elementary School   

Yearbooks are now on sale.   
 

Order a full color yearbook, sponsor an 

ad or purchase line sponsor messages 

to recognize your child! 

Order form is attached and on the 

school website - 

www.knowltonschool.com  

 

School will be closed 

on Monday,              

January 21st  

in honor of  

Dr. Martin Luther 

King, Jr. Day  

 

Congratulations to our  

6th Grade All Star Band Members for 2019! 

Keith S 

Antonio B 

Brian M 

Lila R 

Wyatt W 

Nicholas S 
 

The concert date will be confirmed soon   

Location: Phillipsburg High School 

 

 

 

Knowlton Board of Education 

will meet on Monday, January 28th 

at 7 PM in the school library. 

Knowlton Township 

 Board of Education Members: 

Tammy Smith, President 

Rhonda Moritz, Vice President 

Matthew Baley 

Dawn Bates 

Don Biery 

Joann McCormack 

Ali Stiehl 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Knowlton Twp. Elementary Preschool Program for fall 2019 
We are now accepting registrations for our Preschool Program for fall 2019. Children 
must be 4 years old by October 1, 2019 and must be toilet trained. The program runs 
Monday through Friday from 8:30 am to 11:00 am when school is in session.     
Transportation for this program is not provided. If interested, please contact the 
school office at:  (908) 475-5118, ext. 200. 
 

 

  

Attention Parents of Future Kindergarten Students:   
Knowlton Twp. Elementary School is planning for the 2019-2020 school year. At this 
time we would like to identify as many children as possible who will be eligible for 
Kindergarten in September 2019.  To be eligible for kindergarten, a child must be 5 
years old by October 1, 2019.  If you have not already done so, and you have a child 
who will be eligible for next year’s kindergarten class, kindly call the school at (908) 
475-5118, ext. 200 as soon as possible. Dates for screening of next year’s            
kindergarten students will be released at a later date. Parents will receive details in 
the mail. Please pass this information along to anyone in Knowlton Twp. who may 
have a child eligible for kindergarten in September 2019.   

 

 





Knowlton Community News... 
 North Warren Little League IN PERSON registration is January 12, 26 &   

February 2, 2019 at Given Belet, Hope Road, Blairstown, NJ from 9 to 11 
am.  EVEN BETTER NEWS!!! ONLINE REGISTRATION is open! The      
website is https://tshq.bluesombrero.com/nwarrenlinj    Ages: 4 (Dec 2014) to 
15.   

 The WEST JERSEY Soccer Club is looking for U9—U18 Boys and Girls 
for Indoor Training and the Spring Season.  Visit  
www.westjerseysoccerclub.org for more information.  

 Check out the fastest growing sport in the USA. North Warren Junior          
LACROSSE Club is holding REGISTRATION for all kids, Kindergarten to 
8th Grade in Knowlton and the surrounding areas. Please reach out to Alison 
Perst @ nwjrlacrosse@yahoo.com for more information and a registration 
form. Follow us on FaceBook at North Warren Jr. Lacrosse Club.  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 






